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  IN OUR 
COMMUNITY: 

 
Back Pack Buddies 

 
Family Literacy Program 

 
Grace Church Soup Kitchen 

 
Kids in the Kitchen 

 
Let’s Save The Earth 

 
NY State Public Affairs 

 
Volunteer Achievement 

Scholarship 
 

Wayside Historical Cottage 
 
 

PAST 
INVOLVEMENT: 

 
Adopt a Family 

 
Art Builds Confidence 

 
The Children’s  

Receiving Home 
 

Coachman Family Center 
 

Dental Day 
 

Family Learning Center 
White Plains Public Library 

 
Habitat for Humanity 

Make a Difference Day 
 

Junior Junior League 
 

Literature to Life 
 

Scarsdale Arts Council 
 

Scarsdale YES Office 
 

Safety Town 
 

Story Time 
 

TGIF Workshops 
 

Top Chef Soups 
 

Weinberg Nature Center  
Weather Station 

 
YWCA/JLCW Children’s 

Center Westchester County 
Courthouse 

 
 

 
 

 
July 25, 2011 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I write in reference to Michelle Friedman and to recommend her services. 
 
I recently had the pleasure of having Michelle present the training and team building 
component of our non-profit Board of Director’s retreat.  Michelle presented a 
workshop on strength-based leadership to the nine women Board of our women’s 
organization, the Junior League of Central Westchester.   The workshop focused on 
how each member of the Board could use her individual strengths to work together as 
a Board during the upcoming year and to lead the organization.   
 
Michelle was articulate, insightful, extremely professional, prepared and motivating.  
She was able to engage even the quietest among us in discussion and motivate and 
encourage everyone.  Each member of the Board left the training feeling empowered 
and confident in their ability to lead.  As a Board, we felt as if we had really learned 
about one another and how we can use our strengths to work together in the upcoming 
year.  Her presentation far exceed my expectations for the retreat.  We look forward to 
welcoming Michelle this year to present a training to the entire membership of our 
organization. 
 
Prior to the workshop, Michelle was extremely diligent in planning the retreat with me 
via phone and email.  She was always prompt in answering questions and diligent in 
asking what my goals were and letting me know what she was planning.  She was very 
easy to communicate with and is extremely well spoken and professional.    
 
It is with great pleasure that I recommend Michelle to your organization. 
 
Best regards, 
 
/s/ Lynn M. Marvin 
 
Lynn M. Marvin 
President, 2011-2012 
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